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Monday 24th - 3MQ Class Meeting, Sedding Street, 9.10am                              

Monday 24th - 4AJ, Science Museum,  all day                                      

Tuesday 25th - 4AJ Class Meeting, Sedding Street, 9.10am                              

Wednesday 26th - 5CH Class Meeting, Sedding Street, 9.10am             

Thursday 27th - 6TM Class Meeting, Cadogan Gardens, 9.10am                     
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Wednesday 3rd - RSE talk for Years 5 & 6parents, 7pm, Cadogan 

Gardens (Details to follow)                                                               

Monday 8th - Bank Holiday for the Kings Coronation                             

Tues 9th - Friday 12th - Year 3 Mosaic Workshop                               

Thursday 11th -  RCM Visit to Battersea Zoo, All Day                        

Mon 8th - Fri 12th - 5CH, Osmington Bay Residential                                 

Monday 15th -  4AJ Visit to the Science Museum, All day                            

Wednesday 17th  - 3MQ Visit to the Science Museum                     

Monday 22nd - 5CH, Kew Gardens, All day                                                    

Monday 29th - Friday 2nd June - Half Term                                                                                

If you would like an item included in the Newsletter, which is also published on the websit www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk)  please telephone Mrs Phillips  on 
02078819860 or email  lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  by  Wednesday lunchtime at the latest.   

FIRST WEEK BACK - VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 17th April All Back to school 

Tuesday 18th April RCM Class Meeting, 9.10am, Cadogan Gardens 

Tuesday 18th April 5CH Westminster Abbey, pm 

Tuesday 18th April Years 3-5 Parents Secondary Transfer Meeting, Cadogan, 9.00am 

Tuesday 18th April 6TM Saatchi Gallery, am 

Wednesday 19th  April 1JD Class Meeting, Cadogan Gardens, 9.10am 

Thursday 20th April 2ZP Class Meeting, Cadogan Gardens, 9.10am 

Thursday 20th April All Parents Childnet Session, Christ Church, 7.00pm 

Friday 21st April 4AJ Southwark Cathedral, pm 

Friday 21st April All Fruity Friday   

We wish you all a safe and 
 restful Easter Break.  

See you on Monday 17th April for the 
 start of the Summer Term.  

 School finishes at 1.30pm today 

After School Clubs Reminder 
Our Summer term clubs go live on the School Gateway          

tomorrow, Saturday 1st April .                                                  
Clubs work on a first come first serve basis. If you need help 

booking, please email nborder@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 
Club timetable on page 8 of this newsletter. 

Our Easter Service took place at Holy Trinity 
Church on Wednesday. Every class told the  
story of Holy Week and Easter, the  crucifixion 
of Jesus Christ and his Resurrection  
We were extremely lucky 
to have some special 
guests from the Soloman 
Islands  - the Melanesian 
Fathers who joined  Father 
Samuel in singing a      
morning  prayer song      
together, for us. 



 

 

Amazon Wish list                                                         
If you would like to purchase  
something on our  behalf, please 
visit:   https://amzn.eu/3jaGUpR 

 If you find something you would like  to  purchase –  
just add  it  to your basket and   follow the same                        
procedures as it you  were  ordering something for  
yourself. The items will then be delivered directly to 
the school  please make sure you select the school  
address in the  delivery section.                                                 

      Look out for new items added every week! 

HOLY TRINITY PROMISES AUCTION LOT 
 

Following the Holy Trinity Promises Auction on Thursday 9th March, Lot 85, below, is available 
to the highest silent bidder.  If you would like to make a bid, please contact Lisa directly on      

lisa_frost@hotmail.com who will liaise with you directly with regards your appointment.  All 

proceeds will go towards Holy Trinity. Thank you in advance. 

On Thursday 20th April, ChildNet will be  running a parent 
workshop at Christ Church in the School Hall at 7pm for 
anyone who wishes to  attend.  
 
This session will focus on the key areas of online risks whilst offering practical tips and useful 
tools to support young people online. It will begin with conduct: the kinds of behaviours we 
see from young people online, including screentime and sharing. They offer specific advice 
around privacy settings and time management strategies. Then they consider online content 
including topics like fake news, adult content and the perfect lives children might see online. 
The advice incorporates guidance around parental controls, critical thinking and age ratings. 
Finally, they explore contact with others online including online bullying and grooming. The 
sessions will finish by highlighting key reporting tools and signposting to sources of  
further help and information. 

Miss James is in need of parent-volunteers for 
the upcoming Year 4 trips 
 
Friday 21st April 2023 - trip to Southwark        
Cathedral leaving HT at 10.30 am and returning 
at 3.30pm (4 volunteers) 
 
Monday 24th April 2023 - trip to The Science 
Museum leaving HT at 9.30 am and returning at 
3pm (4 volunteers)  
 
If you are available, please  let the office know. 

https://amzn.eu/3jaGUpR


 

 

Attendance  
W/C 20.03.2023 

Class % Attendance Unauthorised Number of lates 

YR 93% 0.69% 5 

Y1 93% 0% 5 

Y2 85% 4.1% 6 

Y3 96% 0% 3 

Y4 95% 0% 5 

Y5 99% 0% 1 

Y6 95% 0.74% 5 

As we prepare for Easter and for some families the absence of school support for meals and routes to other 
help, please can we give some spring uplift for some of our community families?  Families needing help 
should contact: 
  
https://kensingtonchelsea.foodbank.org.uk/get-help/ 
  
If you can offer help, some longlife family Easter goods would be welcome, alongside the staples 
that  Kensington and Chelsea Foodbank need to restock their larder.  Steadily increasing dependence on 
their stores depletes their stock month on month. Although this is a familiar list now, these supplies are a 
lifeline or you may prefer to give a financial donation: 
  
 Tinned meats and fish that may be eaten cold – corned beef; chicken breast; (no pork); tuna;          

mackerel  
 Many varieties of pasta sauce (again, not with pork, please) 
 All varieties of tinned vegetables 
 Cup-a-soups & tinned soup 
 Sunflower and Olive oil 
 Long-life Juices and Milks – including dairy-free 
 Tea  Coffee  Sugar 
 Toilet Paper and Sanitary products (pads preferred) 
 Personal toiletry products (deodorants; toothpaste/brushes; shampoo; shower gel;   

shaving materials) 
 Long-life Easter goods this month would be special   

At present no clothes are required, thank you. 
  

Your gifts can be taken to Holy Trinity Church from Wednesday 29th March to Sunday 2nd April after           
Eucharist Service (12.30).  
You may prefer to make a financial donation when you can’t help to fill the larder 
for K&CFB. Add HTSS in your reference so they know it comes from us. 
 
Bank details: Kensington and Chelsea Foodbank 
postal address:  240 Lancaster Road W11 4AH 
sort code: 60-83-01 
acct number: 20442606 or 
Just Giving Web Link: https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/kensingtonandchelseafoodbank (site includes  
access to gift-aid) 
  

As always many thanks for your help and support to our community  



 

 



 

 

School Uniform  
 

Just a reminder that children should be wearing their 
summer uniform after the Easter holidays. (please see 
list opposite). Here is a link to our uniform provider 
where you can purchase new uniform if you need to  
https://www.stitchdesign.co.uk/ When searching for 
the school on the Stitch Design website, please use the 
Christ Church School Postcode  SW3 4AA Please  
remember navy blue coats only. 

 
 

Girls Summer uniform consists of: 
A  light blue checked summer dress (not 
navy please) 
Navy blue or red socks or tights—white 
and any other colour socks are not  
uniform! 
Navy blue or black shoes 
A red cardigan 
A school uniform coat or a navy blue duffle 
coat (no puffer jackets please) 
School  sun hat                                                                                                              
Red, navy or - light blue and white 
checked (to match the Summer dress) 
hair accessories 
                  

Boys Summer uniform consists of: 
A white shirt long or short sleeved   
Navy blue trousers or long shorts 
The school tie 
Navy blue socks  - white socks are not 
uniform! 
Navy blue or black shoes 
A red v neck jumper (no tank tops please) 
A school uniform coat or a navy blue duffle 
coat (no puffer jackets please) 
School sun hat 
 
 

PE kit and Reception Class uniform:                  
Navy blue polo with school logo                                                           
Navy blue shorts or joggers with school 
logo                                          
Navy blue  or red socks - white socks are 
not uniform!                                                                           
Navy blue or black trainers                                                                
A school uniform coat or a navy blue duffle 
coat (no puffer jackets please)                                                                                              
School sun hat 
 

 

https://www.stitchdesign.co.uk/


 

 

Follow us on our social media platforms: 
Federation Instagram  

@cchtfederation 
School Kitchen Instagram  
@ccandhtschoolkitchen 

CLASS MEETING DATES 

 
Tuesday 18th April - Reception  

Wednesday 19th April - Year 1  

Thursday 20th  April - Year 2  

Monday 24th April - Year 3  

Tuesday 25th April - Year 4  

Wednesday 26th April - Year 5  

Thursday 27th April -Year 6  

Reception Class - Buddy Bench 
 
We wanted to share the Reception Class Buddy 
Bench with you. It is it in the early years area but 
all children are welcome to use it, should they 
need to.  
Miss Martin will be taking small groups of                    
children around the classes for them to explain 
what the buddy bench is and when to use it.  

 
 

https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
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Year 6  - Junior Citizenship 
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